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6 JUNE 2024 
 
An Upper House committee has been established to inquire into the proposal to develop Rosehill 
Racecourse. The committee will examine the unsolicited proposal process including associated probity 
measures. 
 
The Chair of the committee, Hon Scott Farlow MLC, said: "This inquiry will investigate the involvement 
of the NSW Government prior to the unsolicited proposal being made. In addition, it will consider the 
role of the proposal in meeting housing targets, its impact on the cost and delivery of the Sydney Metro, 
and potential impacts on parkland in Western Sydney." 
 
Mr Farlow continued: "The inquiry will also consider the effects of the proposal on the racing industry 
and animal welfare." 
 
Submissions may be lodged via the committee's website until 18 July 2024. 
 
More information about the inquiry, including the committee membership and the terms of reference, 
may be found on the committee's website. 
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For further information please contact Committee Chair, Hon Scott Farlow MLC, on 9230 3778 
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